N/A - written only

Dear Chairman Cutrona, Vice Chair Gross, Ranking Member Somani, and members of the Health Provide Services Committee.

Thank you for allowing me to provide support tstimony for HB 319 - "The Conscientious Right To Refuse Act."

It is very important for me to give my imput because I believe, that as an adult American citizen, I have the right over my own person, my own physical being. Except for God, no one cares more about my physical health and well being than I do. As an American I do not want dictates from government telling me what I can or cannot regarding my health or my physical body. For government bodies and officials to allow otherwise is a definite violation of my religious freedom.

Please support HB 319 "The Conscientious Right to Refuse Act. THANK YOU.